
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Name: ASPLEY   Date: 8/02/2017   Phone: 0412 203 004 

 

What we’ve been up to in the past fortnight!  
There have been a few children doing some sleeping at ASC (not all preps either) after the long days and warm 
weather.  

After 4pm, those with lots of energy have been out to the playground or oval. There are also active games in the 
hall for the younger ones.  

The children love to play imaginative games such as shops, families, and cafes. One enthusiastic girl was 
pretending to be a dentist however her patient was not so keen!  

What we have planned for the next fortnight!  

We are taking time to get to know each and every prep and encouraging all OSHC children to learn the preps 
names. Children are filling out their Term 1 Child Profiles which details their interests, likes, dislikes, favourite 
games etc. We then use this information to assist us with programming.   
We value parent feedback and ideas for the program if you have any questions or inquiries please do not hesitate 
to come and see us. We also have a journal located near the sign in table; feel free to write down any feedback for 
the service. 

Service Updates:  

Attendance numbers are continuing to grow, with Thursday mornings reaching a record BSC high of over 60! 

Please make sure all children’s clothing and belongings are named to ensure it gets returned, if lost. Our 
lost property container is located under the sign-in desk. This container is cleaned out regularly and any 
unnamed items are moved to the school lost property outside the uniform shop. 

Sustainability: Join Gem and the Camp Australia family in Going Green 

The craft resources were covered up for a couple of days last week to encourage the children to use the recycled 
materials. Everyone got into the spirit, enjoying rummaging through the used paper and cardboard and igniting their 
imaginations. 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 

Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick, please 
call or send us a message on 0412 203 004  

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


